
Bayfield Class News 

Spring Term 2017 

Happy  New Year.  All the children have been very excited to share their news 

about the fun things they have done over the holiday. 

Our Topics 

Winter- We will learn about typical winter weather, clothes we need, stories 

about winter and animals that live in the snow.  

Our Community and People who help us- We will locate Holt on a British Isles 

map and find out about the people who live there.  

Letters and Sounds 

We will continue recapping Phase 2 phonemes and use these to blend to read 

simple words (cvc) and to begin to use these in writing. 

We are going to move on to learn more graphemes (most containing two letters )  

These will be  

sh th ch ng ai ee igh oa oo ar or ur ow

 oi ear air ure er  

Look for these in your child’s sound book (this will happen as they become ready 

for this next stage) 

Story Cafe 

We will have a Story Cafe on Monday 6th February at 2pm.  

Parents/grandparents and younger siblings are all welcome. 

Home Busy Bags 

The Home Busy Bags are ready to borrow.  You will find them next to the Book 

bag box.  We would like you to take them for 2-3 days as there are not enough 

for every child and this will ensure that everyone doesn’t have to wait too long! 


